
Sent: 11/06/2020 7:29:45 PM
Subject: Submission regards 34 Bardo Road, NEWPORT
Attachments: NBC re 34 Bardo Rd.docx; 



8 June 2020 

 

Ms Renee Ezzy 

Planner 

Northern Beaches Council 

PO Box 82  

MANLY   NSW   1655 

By email: council@northernbeaaches.nsw.gov.au 

 

Dear Ms Ezzy 

Re DA2020/0502: Proposed Development at 34 & 36 Bardo Rd, Newport 

With regards to the proposed development, I strongly object to the work hours starting at 6 am.  In some 

parts of Sydney 8 am is the start time. There are elderly people and residents who work from home. Sites 

like this are disturbing enough in residential neighbourhoods. 6 am is ridiculous. 

regards 

 

John Kirkland 

23 Irrubel Rd, Newport 
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